
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stacie H. Frerichs Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925) 842-9655 
Fax (925) 842-8370 
  

Team Lead 
Marketing Business Unit 

May 3, 2010 
(date) 

 
 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health  
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
 
 
Re: Chevron Facility #_9-3864_______ 
 
 Address: 5101 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, California_________________________ 
 
 
 
I have reviewed the attached report titled First Semi-Annual 2010 Groundwater Monitoring 
Report_______________________________ and dated May 3, 2010. 
 
I agree with the conclusions and recommendations presented in the referenced report.  The information in 
this report is accurate to the best of my knowledge and all local Agency/Regional Board guidelines have 
been followed. This report was prepared by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, upon whose assistance and 
advice I have relied.  
 
This letter is submitted pursuant to the requirements of California Water Code Section 13267(b)(1) and 
the regulating implementation entitled Appendix A pertaining thereto.  

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stacie H. Frerichs 
Project Manager 
 
 
Enclosure: Report 
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~---~ 110969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 106, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

CONESTOGA-ROVERS 
& ASSOCIATES 

May 3,2010 

Mr. Mark Detterman P.G., CE.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 

Telephone: 916·889·8900 Facsimile: 916·889·8999 

www.CRAworld.com 

Reference No. 611951 

Re: First Semi-Annual 2010 Groundwater Monitoring Report 
Former Chevron Service Station No. 9-3864 
5101 Telegraph Avenue 
Oakland, California 
LOP Case R00000351 

Dear Mr. Detterman: 

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) is submitting the attached Groundwater Monitoring and 
Sampling Report (report) to Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) on behalf of 
Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron) for the site referenced above. The 
report (prepared by Gettler-Ryan Inc. and dated March 25, 2010) presents the results of the 
monitoring and sampling of wells C-3, MW-l, MW-2, MW-3, and MW-5 during first quarter 
2010. Wells C-3 and MW-3 are sampled on a semi-annual basis during the first and third 
quarters, and wells MW-l, MW-2 and MW-5 are sampled annually during the first quarter. 
Also attached are Figure 1 (Vicinity Map) showing the site location, and Figure 2 (Concentration 
Map) presenting the first semi-annual 2010 analytical results along with a rose diagram. 

Please note that CRA previously prepared and submitted the June 26, 2009 Site Status and 
Revised Work Plan that proposed additional investigation to evaluate shallow soil vapor quality 
at the site and if impacted groundwater continues to migrate beneath the site from an 
up gradient offsite source (Figure 2) . We are awaiting approval from ACEH to implement the 
proposed scope of work. 
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ATTACHMENT A 
 

GROUNDWATER MONITORING AND SAMPLING REPORT 
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